
From: Kay Lieberknecht <kay.hoofin.it@gmail.com>

To: <bos@mendocinocounty.org>

Date: 2/1/2019 8:36 PM

Subject: Keep our county's cannabis GMO-free

I am very grateful to supervisors Haschak and Williams for introducing the subject of ensuring cannabis produced in Mendocino county is GMO-
free. Please maintain the high standards of health. I am counting on you to support ethical growing, not greed. 
-- 
Kay Lieberknecht
4401 Parducci Road
Ukiah


